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Incorporation number A0016319X

MAY NEWSLETTER

APRIL ACTIVITY REPORT

Oops, I haven’t been given a run down of what has happened yet so if you were there, you
would know what happened and I won’t tell any lies, stories or innuendo.

MAY ACTIVITY

Sunday May 17th, 10:00am Junction road (next to Billys Creek picnic ground) Tree planting.
BYO boots, food, drink and gloves.
This will be the first tree planting session for the year, with nearly 2000 trees planted last year
I hope we can beat our record again this year.
Unfortunately I will be participating in a possum survey (for leadbeaters possums in the
central highlands of Victoria) and will miss out. I hope all goes well for the tree planting and
by the weather forecast the day should be quite good for planting and maybe gathering some
mushrooms as well.

JUNE ACTIVITY

Sunday June 21st 10:00am Junction road (next to Billys Creek picnic ground) Tree
planting. Not June 14th as our activity calendar indicated (thanks for your diligence with our
program Wendy).
BYO boots, food, drink and gloves.
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IF YOU ARE INTERESTED!

Community training programs.
Read on if you are interested in land care programs, protect remnant vegetation
And strategically re-establish native vegetation. See attached sheets and get in contact with
any of the committee members or your friends and organise a trip out to a session.

Any information for this newsletter can be forwarded to myself at,
1 Townsend St. Churchill 3842.
Or phone me on 51223364 (leave a message as I am hardly ever home).
Or leave information at Churchill Chiropractic located in the new shopping centre in
Churchill; David and Laberta Forys can then pass it on.
Information can be in the format of any version of Microsoft Word, letter or even E-mail me
on Martin_Gwynne@MissionEnergy.Com.

Martin Gwynne. The newsletter editor.

P.S. I have been on holidays in Perth so I have not been in very good contact with anyone yet
to get a good up to date newsletter out this month my apologies. I hope to get out and plant
trees in June with the rest of you, this will also be my first session this year.


